

Crossett City Council met April 17, 2023 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library to review the March, 2023 financial reports.

Present: 	Mayor Crystal Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Clark Terrell

Councilmembers:	Dan Pevy, Chris Gill, Sheila Phillips, James Knight, CT Foster

Absent:	Councilwoman Kerstin Mondragon


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for month of  March, 2023.

Financial reports were presented.

Councilman Pevy mentioned that Delek should be paying quarterly property lease at the port.  It was confirmed that we are receiving those funds.  

Mayor Marshall informed the council that she will be asking the council to approve a candidate for city attorney position.  This attorney has agreed to take the position of City Attorney beginning at $10,000/annually and Prosecuting Attorney at $800/monthly.  

Councilman Pevy asked if there were any benefits associated with this position and if former City Attorney’s spouse would be receiving his retirement benefit.  Mayor Marshall answered that because it is considered a part-time position, there are no benefits.  State statute provides that because of his 20 plus years of service, City Attorney Hamilton was eligible for a retirement benefit, but does not provide a spouse benefit upon his death.  

With no other discussion, motion by Councilman Pevy, seconded by Councilman Gill to adjourn the finance meeting.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Meeting was adjourned.



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


